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Megan Bigelow <megan.kielman@gmail.com>

Thursday, March 31, 2016 5:51 PM

HR

Amanda Brooks

Re: A New Job has been submitted for approval on pdxwit.org

Thank you for posting your open position to PDXWIT, we have just approved it! Our Social Media Manager,
Amanda, will share it with our Twitter community soon!

Thanks,

Megan

On Thu, Mar 31, 2016 at 4:51 PM, <pdxwitor@box1135.bluehost.com> wrote:

OPB Seeks an IT Director

hr@oph.org

OPB is looking for an IT Director. This is a full time, regular status, salaried, exempt position with benefits. For
more information and instructions on how to apply, go to; hitp://www.opb.org/about/careers/. OPB is an

Equal Opportunity Employer.

This job is currently pending review and will need to be approved before it goes live.







